
HGMC Finance Committee Report for Mar 21, 2021 

Grant Writing 

PPA (PA Partners in the Arts) Program Grant We received $2000 program grant from the PCA for 2020-

2021. Contract has been signed and returned. Check was deposited. This was only funded at 5/12 

because of reduced funds from State due to financial crisis. For this year, funds do not have to be 

matched and can be used to sustain the organization through the pandemic. Application for 2021-22 

Program stream was filed on January 15, 2021. No notification on status yet. 

Arts for All Partnership Grant We have been approved for a $4850 grant for the 2021 Spring Concert 

from the Arts for All program at TFEC. The check has been deposited. Steve will contact TFEC about 

modifications to the grant due to the cancellation of our live spring 2021 concert, once final plans have 

been made. It may be possible to shift this grant to Dec 2021 concert. Request for modification of the 

2019 Grant to cover expenses for the December 2020 virtual concert was approved and final report was 

submitted. It looks like application for 2021 grant is due August 1, 2021. 

Farm Show 

Looking unlikely to have any events this season. The building remains closed and the Farm Show event 

in January will be virtual. GAOS is looking less likely to occur. 

Fundraising 

• Nothing new 

Annual Campaign 

We will conduct a mini campaign in conjunction with our Spring Concert and will begin planning for Fall 

2021 campaign soon 

 

Respectfully submitted on March 21, 2021 

Steven Creps-Rougeau, HGMC Finance Committee Chairperson 


